The current arrangements in place for the Brisbane airport cannot continue due to excessive noise levels of
aircraft flying low over city and outlying suburbs.

This is a significant health issue because the sheer numbers of flights overhead during the day and throughout
the night causing sleep deprivation for thousands of people.

The lead content of aviation fuel is contributing to air, earth and water pollution.

At no time has there been any widespread engagement with the community regarding existing flight paths and
the current BAC model was introduced as a fait accomplished.

A cap on the number of flights per day and a night curfew must be introduced in line with other capital cities in
Australia and the world.



